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Jordan - School native plant club rejuvenating the garden
What was your goal and what did you 
achieve?
I want to achieve revegetating the native 
gardens at Urrbrae which are on the farm. So 
this year we’ve achieved some planning, due 
to the time of year, so we’re going to do some 
propagation work and we’re also going to do 
some propagating with the Friends of Belair. I 
started up a native plant club, so we have about 
6 members and we meet weekly. For promotion 
- we made it into the bulletin notice, which is 
the school communication system.

Your biggest success so far?
Getting the members all together, and also 
getting everything organised so the planting 
is going to happen in a couple of weeks in the 
school.

Next steps?
I will continue it because it will go for the next 
couple of years.

What did you enjoy most?
Meeting new people and learning more about 
native plants.

Your advice to other students?
Try to make contact with local Landcare groups.

This case study was transcribed from an interview.  These 
are Jordan’s words and opinions.


